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Update from Camp Sionito                      December 27, 2010 

Coming Events At Camp Sionito 
 

February 18-20  CBMC Leadership Retreat 

March 11-13  Silent Retreat 

March 25-27  CBMC Men’s Retreat 

May 13-15   CBMC Women’s Retreat 

 

Access retreat registration forms and information on 
your mission center website or at www.sionito.org 

 

Work Party Dates: January 7-9 

   February 11-13 

   March 4-6 

   April  29—May 1 

   May 20-22 

Contact Mike Thrutchley for work party information at 
stonewoodhomes@hotmail.com or 817.819.7299 

To remove your name from our mailing list, please email jpostnikoff@gpalaw.com 
For more information regarding Camp Sionito please contact Joseph Postnikoff at 817.347.5261 or 
817.291.9822 or jpostnikoff@gpalaw.com 

Lifetime Service 
Award Nominations 

Now Open 
 
Submit your nomina-
tion(s) for the 2011 
Derrel Dee Webb  
Lifetime Service 
Award by February  
1, 2011.  Award  
recipient(s) will be 
honored during 2011 
summer reunions.  
Nomination criteria, 
and forms can be  
accessed at  
www.sionito.org 

Dalton Klaus supervises as Mike 

Thrutchley works on installation of 

storage cabinet doors at the Lodge dur-

ing the December work party. 

Block Cabin Remodel Underway 
 
Professional plumbers and sheetrock 
crews have been working at Sionito over 
the last week to remodel the bathrooms in 
Block Cabins 1 - 14.  The remodel in-
cludes installation of new showers and 
vanities, relocation of water heaters and 
modifications to closets.  Additional reno-
vations (texture, paint and trim) will be un-
dertaken during upcoming work parties. 
 

Projects to be Tackled at January 
Work Party Announced 
 
Plans for the January work party include 
installation of Hardie siding on the Man-
ager’s Office and other buildings, painting 
of the Barn roof, hanging of a garage door 
at the Shop, spreading gravel under the 
playground swings and marking for posts 
for the new playground equipment.  Addi-
tionally, plastic will be installed on the 
walls of the Bathhouse, trim will be com-
pleted in the Lodge Apartment and water-
slide steps and MUCH, MUCH MORE! 

HAPPY HOLIDAYS 

FROM 

CAMP SIONITO! 


